
 
 
 

 
 
 
Legend Supplemental Figure S1. Use of the JNK Kinase Translocation 
Reporter (KTR) to assess JNK activity. The fluorescently tagged JNK KTR 
functions as a biosensor of JNK activity by converting the activating 
phosphorylation event into nuclear export of the reporter. The reporter contains 
an NLS that is negatively regulated by phosphorylation, as well as an NES that is 
positively regulated by phosphorylation [Regot et al., 2014]. When JNK is active 
at basal levels, the JNK KTR population largely remains unphosphorylated and 
localized to the nucleus. Phosphorylation of the KTR by JNK masks the NLS and 
exposes the NES, thus resulting in nuclear export and increased cytoplasmic 
localization. Quantification of the cytoplasmic to nuclear integrated intensity ratio, 
signifying active and inactive JNK, respectively, represents a measure of JNK 
activity. For a positive control of JNK KTR function, Hela cells expressing the 
mRuby2-tagged JNK KTR were treated with 50 ng/mL Anisomycin for 10 or 30 
min to induce JNK activity and compared to untreated cells (0 min). Cells were 
fixed following drug treatment and imaged by wide-field microscopy. Images 
were then analyzed by the measuring the integrated intensities and calculationg 
the intensity ratio of cytoplasmic to nuclear regions (10x10 px). (A) 
Representative images and the corresponding JNK KTR cytoplasmic to nuclear 
intensity ratios are shown. (B) Images were analyzed and JNK activity quantified 
by determining the cytoplasmic to nuclear intensity ratios of JNK KTR. Analysis 
demonstrates that the JNK KTR serves as an effective method for measuring 
JNK activity following treatment with anisomycin. (****p≤0.0001) 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Legend Supplemental Figure S2. Representative images of expression of the 

JNK KTR and FLAG-tagged stathmin or phospho-mutants at 48 h post-

transfection. Also listed are the corresponding cytoplasmic to nuclear ratios of 

JNK KTR localization, representing a measure of JNK activity. Expression of 

FLAG-tagged stathmin or the Tetra-E mutant in cells depleted of endogenous 

stathmin restores JNK activity to levels comparable to control cells.  

 


